
Transition Committee EHFP Library 

Nov.8, 2012 meeting 

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 P.M.  

In attendance: Donna MCGlinchey, Maureen Gillis Shea Jezek, June 

Plecan, Denys Shorthouse. Barbara Kiley,  Eileen Schwartz and Mark 

Walter –Selectman. 

The committee received the proposal with the Selectman and agree 

more information is needed before the next meeting.  No date has 

been set. The meeting is dependent on information regarding trust 

documents, a appointed board verses elected and a preliminary 

budget.   

The meeting was adjourned at 8:45 P.M. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Barbara Kiley 

 


